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To:  Jurisdictional Advisory Committee and Maryland Career BLS Clinicians 
 
From:  Timothy Chizmar, MD 

State EMS Medical Director 
 

Date: July 24, 2024 
 
Re: Career BLS Vacancy on the Protocol Review Committee 
 
 
MIEMSS seeks qualified nominees for the “Career BLS Clinician” representative on the Protocol Review 
Committee.  The position has a four-year term from date of appointment.  Six meetings are held per 
year at MIEMSS in Baltimore (2nd Wednesday of odd months) with a minimum required attendance of 
four meetings per year.   Virtual meeting links are available for all in-person meetings.  
  
Interested candidates should apply in writing to their respective Jurisdictional EMS Medical Director for 
consideration.   Individual clinicians should not submit applications to MIEMSS directly.  Applicants 
should provide information including but not limited to: 

1. Length of time as a BLS clinician 
2. Unique qualifications (training, instructor qualifications, supervisory positions, any committee 

service, etc.) 
  
The advertisement period in the jurisdiction will be 30 calendar days from the time of this 
announcement.  Once the advertisement period ends, all applications should be received. Jurisdictional 
EMS Medical Directors will have 21 calendar days to submit one name to the State EMS Medical Director 
for consideration (no later than September 20, 2024).  MIEMSS will announce the new PRC member’s 
appointment prior to the November 13, 2024 Protocol Review Committee meeting. 
  
If you have any questions regarding this process, please contact the Office of the Medical Director 410-
706-0880. 
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